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Background 
 
This Information Sheet contains a report outlining the progress on the Board’s Environmental 
Stewardship Action Plan (“ESAP” or the “Plan”). Given the Plan is relatively new there are no suggested 
updates at this time. 
 
 
Discussion 
 
As part of the commitment to tracking progress and ensuring the ESAP is meeting the current needs of 
the District, a summative report “Monitoring our Progress” contains the various recommendations in 
the ESAP and the current status.  
 
Overall, the ESAP has consistently progressed in all focus areas and the Environmental Sustainability and 
Sustainability Advisory Committee has met on regular basis to discuss the Plan. 
 
We note that one area of focus over the coming year will be the continued effort to diffuse the Plan into 
the system to the school and individual staff and student level. 
 
 
Appendix A:  Monitoring our Progress 
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